
2022 3rd Quarter 
SOUTH CENTRAL COMMUNITY FOUNDATION 

 NOTE FROM THE  
 DIRECTOR: 

2022 SCCF GRANT CYCLE -  
UPDATE AND FUTURE DATES: 

September 30, 2022 
 
Dear Community Members, 
 
This newsletter may look a bit 

different than normal, as we are 

thrilled to enclose a portion of 

the 2022 Summer Listening Tour 

Report.  To review the entire 13 

page report, visit our website at 

sccfks.org. 

 

We would also like to invite each 

of you to our Holiday Open 

House on December 12th, with 

the full details available online. 

 

All the best, 
Holly Launchbaugh                           
SCCF Executive Director 

As South Central Community Foundation closes the 2022 Grant Cycle, we 
were thrilled to receive over 200 applications to our six different grant 
opportunities.  
 

In early September, the applications were turned over to the many 
volunteers who help SCCF in making the tough decisions of selecting this 
year’s recipients. They met in person to discuss the details of each 
application and the impact each program could make. 
 

Our grants are funded through nearly 20 different funds at the Foundation 
that were established by the communities of each County we serve and the 
Kansas Health Foundation (KHF).  
 

SCCF was lucky to be offered a spot in KHF’s matching grant program a 
few years ago that allowed SCCF to receive matching grant dollars. These 
matching dollars now help partially fund our Children’s $5,000 Health 
Grant. 
 

To finish out this year’s grant cycle, all applicants will be notified of the 
results in early October, with the foundation staff and volunteers planning to 
celebrate each County’s recipients in late October or early November. 
SCCF invites all community members to this event, full details can be found 
on our events page at sccfks.org.  

KEY DATES & UPCOMING EVENTS: 

October & November - 2022 County Grant Ceremony (details online) 
 
December 12th - SCCF Open House (4:30—6 p.m.)  
 
January 1st, 2023 - 2023 Scholarship Cycle Opens 

114 West 5th Street 
P.O. Box 8624 
Pratt, KS 67124 

SCCF STAFF: 
Holly Launchbaugh, Executive Director - ed@sccfks.org 

Hannah Brummer, Program Associate - sccf@sccfks.org 

Office: (620) 672.7929 
Fax: (620) 672.7669 

www.sccfks.org 

SCCF AT-A-GLANCE: 

Assets: $22.6 million 
 

Current Funds: 184 
 

2022 Grants (As of 3rd Quarter):  
Includes grants from donor’s funds. 

$674,987.36 



EXCERPT FROM THE 2022 LISTENING TOUR: 






